
Lutton Parish Council Meeting 3rd August 2020 

Present Mr George Raby, Mrs Carolyn Walsh, Mr Ivan Head,  
Mr Chris Cowdrey, Mrs Joyce Evans

Apologies  Mr Stephen Long, self isolating


Minutes of meeting dated 8th June 2020 were agreed and signed.


Building applications for Milton House and Chapel Cottage have been 
agreed, just the Stable application at Milton House still outstanding.


One more person has volunteered to join the speed detection campaign, 
although the invitation to join this group will not be sent until the scheme has 
reopened.


It was agreed that the verge in front of Anglia Grain could be a suitable site 
to seed wild flowers. This project will be launched early September for 
actioning later that month or in October.


Mrs Walsh has been in contact with Mrs Sarah Barnwell about the road signs 
and markings, signs have been ordered and more information about the road 
markings has been requested. Mrs Walsh will also ask whether a crossing is 
possible.


Mr Cowdrey has identified 10 footpaths which go through the parish, they 
have been coded by their county identity numbering, he will be surveying 
them over the next couple of months. Mr Cowdrey will also be meeting  with 
Mr. William Craven from Milton Estate to discuss both the playing field and 
footpaths. 


The next meeting will be on the 12th October at 7pm


